
UPCOMING LITURGIES & EVENTS:  Feb 9- 16, 2020 
 

Date Time Location Event 

Sun, 9 Feb 
Prodigal Son 

9:30AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy & UCWL Executive Blessing 

11:30AM Vonda-Church Divine Liturgy: God’s Blessings – Eskender Bekmambetov 

4:00PM Dormition-Auditorium 1st Solemn Holy Communion Prep 

5:00PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: Health-Albert Zaiachkowski (KofC 13129) 

Mon, 10 Feb 9:00AM Dormition-Auditorium UCWL Cabbage-Roll Making 

Tues, 11 Feb 6:30PM Dormition-Church Bible Study 

Wed, 12 Feb 
6:30PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: God’s Blessings – UCWL Members 

7:15PM Dormition-Auditorium UCWL Monthly Meeting 

Thurs, 13 Feb 6:30PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: +Andrew +Katie Rudyk (Marcie & Family) 

Sun, 16 Feb 
Sunday of Meatfare 

9:30AM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: For our Parishioners 

5:00PM Dormition-Church Divine Liturgy: God’s Blessings – Fr. Steve Savel 
 

Date Welcomers Epistle Children’s Liturgy Leaders 

9 Feb Don Gabruch & Rose Hrycuik Rose Hrycuik Stephana, Claire, Annika 

16 Feb Ashley & Scott Emde Nadia Sliva Jenn Clerke 
23 Feb Judith Kurulok & Jana Lalach Judith Kurulok Andrea B 
 

Date Rosary  Collection Counters  Church Cleaners 

9 Feb Elizabeth Stefanyshyn Don Gabruch & Lucas Olenick Feb 2-15 Brenda & Jenniffer Hrapchak 

16 Feb Kalyn Smith Mildred Nicol & Rose Worona Feb 16-22 Monica & Dean Rhinas 

23 Feb Jana Lalach Jean Alonso & Chris Sherban Feb 23-Mar 7 Kim & Alvin Bodnarchuk 
 

Eucharistic Ministry Feb 16 Cyndi & Therese Feb 23 Diana & Norbert Mar 8 Jana 

Snow Shoveling  Feb 9-15 James Beblow Feb 16-22 Nicholas Sorestad Feb 23-29 Julius Turta 
 

 

2020 DORMITION PARISH MEMBERSHIP: You can renew your membership for 2020 by 

filling out a regular church donation envelope and checking off "Membership" on the back and 

inserting the offering in the envelope.  If you are not currently a member of Dormition Parish and 

would like to register, please fill out a Membership Registration Form available at the entrance of the 

church, place it in an envelope along with the annual membership offering, and drop it in the church 

collection.  2020 Rates: $25 – student; $50 – single; $100 – family.  Suggested offering is $10/family. 
 

The Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of Saskatoon Covenant of Care Abuse and 

Misconduct Protocol is designed to ensure that all allegations of physical and 

sexual abuse and other misconduct are handled responsibly, transparently and 

with all due care and attention.  If you have a concern please contact Fr. Andre, 

Parish Coordinator of Care Jon Abrametz at (306-652-8833 ext.1) or Deb 

Larmour, Eparchial Coordinator of Care at (306)-653-0138 ext. 228.   
 
 

WELCOME TO ALL PARISHIONERS, GUESTS AND VISITORS! 
COMMUNITY NEWS 
1.  Shrine of the Venerable Nun Martyrs Olympia and Laurentia (215 Avenue M South – Sister Theodosia Lane) 

Weekly Moleben Services every Sunday evening at 7:00 p.m., followed by fellowship. Please come and join 

the Sisters of St. Joseph to pray together every Sunday evening. 
 

2. St. Joseph High School Grade 9 Registration Information Meeting A presentation will take place on 

Tuesday, February 11, at 7:00 p.m. at St. Joseph High School. The purpose of this evening is to provide parents 

and students with an overview of the registration process for Grade 8 students who are interested in attending 

St. Joseph High School in 2020-2021.   Grade 8 students, from neighbouring schools, will be attending St. 

Joseph on February 11, at 12:30 p.m. for an Open House.  Grade 8 students from other schools are welcome 

to join.  Please call 306-659-7650 for more information. 
 

3. BIRTHDAY PARTY at ST. JOSEPH'S HOME: Sunday, February 16th at 1:30 p.m. (33 Valens 

Drive, Saskatoon). Celebrating the birthdays of the residents for the month of February. Sponsored by 

Ukrainian Catholic Brotherhood (UCBC) Bishop Roborecki Branch-St. George’s Cathedral, 

Saskatoon. Come join the Sisters of St. Joseph, the celebrants, their families, residents and sponsoring group 

for an afternoon birthday party celebration, with a snack and entertainment. 
 

4. WINTER CAMP 2020 – ST. MICHAEL’S AT MADGE LAKE FEBRUARY 17-22 – AGES 9 – 15!!!  

Come join us at camp February 17-22, 2020 for a fabulous week! Tobogganing, Downhill skiing, Cross-

Country Skiing, Skating, Snow Shoeing and Ice Fishing all in one week!  St. Michael’s Winter Camp is the place 

for you.   Ages 9-15; Cost: $250. If you are still looking at coming to our winter camp then please 

register today! We only have 10 spots left. It’s an awesome way to get outside to re-connect with 

nature and enjoy the company of great people. See http://www.stmichaelscamp.com/camps/register to 

print the form and email it to: register@stmichaelscamp.com or mail the completed form to: St. Michael’s 

Camp, Box 128, Kamsack, Saskatchewan, S0A 1S0.  We can’t wait to see you at camp! 
 

5. UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC BROTHERHOOD of CANADA (UCBC) BISHOP ROBORECKI 

BRANCH UCBC YOUTH BOWLING EVENING:  Bishop Roborecki Branch (Saskatoon) of the 

Ukrainian Catholic Brotherhood of Canada is sponsoring the 3rd Annual Youth Bowling Evening on Saturday, 

February 29, 2020, from 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. at Eastview Bowl. All school-aged children and youth from grade 5 

and up that are members of any Ukrainian Catholic parish in Saskatoon and area are invited and encouraged to 

take part in this activity. Pizza and drinks will be provided. There is no cost for participants. Shoes are provided 

at no charge. Parents/caregivers are welcome to cheer on the players. Registration deadline – Saturday, 

February 22, 2020. Register with Eparchial Youth Coordinator Victoriia Marko 

at uwitness2youth@gmail.com or Bill Gulka at w.gulka@sasktel.net. 

 
 

Bishop Velychkovsky Pilgrimage to Ukraine:  

A Spiritual Journey following a Martyr’s Life – July 

5-26, 2020 
We will walk in the footsteps of Blessed Vasyl - visiting the sites 

where he lived, worked and suffered. Some of the places will 

include: Lviv, Ternopil, Ivano-Frankivsk, Kamianetz Podilsk, 

Kyiv, Zarvanytsia (participating in the weekend vidpust), and other points of interest such as the Carpathian 

Mountains, Kolomeya, villages & an orphanage. Cost: $4,800 CDN (include airfare from Winnipeg, meals, 

accommodations, and travel throughout Ukraine). Travel and medical insurance is not included. Deadline for 

registration: February 29, 2020 (limited to 20 pilgrims). For more information & to register contact Mary 

Jane Kalenchuk or Fr. John Sianchuk, C.Ss.R. by e-mail: info@bvmartyrshrine.com or phone 204-338-7321.  

http://www.stmichaelscamp.com/camps/register
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All Souls Saturday liturgies for all deceased family and friends of our Pastoral 

District will be celebrated at 9:00AM on February 22nd, March 7th, March 14th, 

March 21st and May 30th.  If you would like to have the names of your 

deceased relatives mentioned during All Souls Saturday Liturgies this 

year, or if you wish to renew or add to last year’s list, please see Rose 

in the parish office after Sunday Divine Liturgy, call 306-652-4837 or 

email admin.ducc@sasktel.net.   
 

 
 

February is Campaign Month for the Knights of Columbus Vocations Endowment 

Fund.  This Fund was set up to provide financial assistance to seminarians in Saskatchewan.   

Our Eparchy currently has 3 seminarians at various stages of study.  Last year this KC Fund 

provided $1000 to each of the seminarians, to help defray educational costs, which are 

approx. $30,000 per yr.  They need our support. Our St. Josaphat Kunsevich Knights of 

Columbus Council is participating in this Campaign and are asking our Parishioners for you 

financial support. This Endowment fund is endorsed by all 5 Saskatchewan Bishops.   Because 

the Knights strongly support our Priesthood, we kindly urge our Parishioners to support this 

endeavor by using our Dormition Parish envelope to make your donation before end of 

February.   Indicate your name on the envelope and write:  FOR KC ENDOWMENT FUND.    

Your donation will be receipted along with your regular church donations at year end.   

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS.            Thank you. 

 

PARISH & PASTORAL DISTRICT NEWS 
 

1.  PLEASE PRAY FOR: Alex Skakun, Hailey Woytowich, Steph Cooley, Jules Chrusch, Mike 

Okrainetz, Rose Chrusch, Tina Wesolowski, Nikolas Stefanyshyn, Albert/Genevieve Zaiachkowski, 

Delvine Zaparaniuk, Olga Kondra, Shelley Perepeluk, Bill Muzyka. 
 

2.  BIBLE STUDY is offered on TUESDAYS from 6:30PM-7:15PM, focusing on St. MATTHEW’S 

GOSPEL, led by Fr. Gregory Hrynkiw.  Weekly sessions – no registration necessary.    
 

3. PASTORAL DISTRICT PICTORIAL DIRECTORY – Please plan to get you picture taken 

for the updated Pastoral District Pictorial Directory!  All those who participate will receive a free 

Directory, and additional directories can be purchase for $15.  The dates are Wednesday, 18 March, 

Monday, 6 April, Tuesday 7 April at Dormition Parish Auditorium; and Wednesday, 1 April and 

Thursday 2 April at Vonda.  Times are 2:30 to 8:30.   Appointments can be booked in the parish 

office after Sunday Liturgy.   If you would like to be included in the directory and would prefer to 

supply your own picture, please contact Cindy Lalach at 306-717-9788 for details.  
 

4. UCWLC.  To all the ladies who came to help with the perogy session this past Monday - a huge 

bouquet of flowers to Mary McKinnon, Therese Skomar, Jinnie Hyshka, Cindy Zenkewich, Claire 

Abrametz, Diane Kolteski, Sally Dziadyk, Rose Hrycuik, Margaret Nowosad, Evelyn Karain, Vi 

Hrapchak, Evelyn Yuzik, Ina Yakubowski. Cabbage Roll making TOMORROW - your continued 

support is required. Thank you in advance!!!!  Blessing of New Executive is TODAY, followed by a 

picture of all membership, so bring your smile. Gentle reminder for those who have not paid their 

membership – it’s not to late, and anyone wishing to join we welcome you with loving arms. Our 

next meeting it THIS WEDNESDAY, February 12th, immediately following the 6:30PM Divine Liturgy.  

Peace and Prayers - Marcie  
 

5. Retrouvaille helps hurting marriages! Please consider registering for the Retrouvaille 

(pronounced “retro-vie”) program before you consider divorce. For confidential information or to 

register for the April 3-5, 2020 weekend in Saskatoon, e-mail: retrouvaille@sasktel.net or call (306) 

652-7155. 
 

NOTICE OF DORMITION PARISH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Sunday, March 1st, following the 9:30a.m. Divine Liturgy  

FREE Pancake Breakfast (courtesy of our Knights of Columbus)   

Copies of AGM Reports will be distributed via email or in the parish office. 
 

In addition to reviewing the pastoral and financial reports of 2019, the following motions will be 

presented to the parish membership:  
 

1. That Dormition Parish hire a part-time “Program Coordinator” to assist with parish pastoral 

programming and more fully engage our membership in the life of the parish; 

2. That Dormition Parish establish a “Parish Finance Committee” to work in collaboration with our 

Parish Pastoral Council to oversee a long-term financial strategy for the parish, track Key 

Performance Indicators and coordinate planned giving opportunities for members; 

3. That Dormition Parish continue to engage an architect to further develop the design and details 

of a parish building expansion. 

mailto:admin.ducc@sasktel.net
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The Five Love Languages: A St. Valentine’s Day Workshop: Welcoming couples, 

friends and family members: come with a partner and enjoy this fun workshop presented by 

Sarah Donnelly. Friday, Feb. 14 at Queen’s House (601 Taylor Street West). Optional 

supper at 5:30 p.m. ($15 per person; add $5 for wine with meal); workshop from 6:30 p.m. 

to 9 p.m. (workshop is $25 per person.) The registration deadline is Monday, Feb. 10. 

Phone: (306) 242-1916 or email: receptionist@queenshouse.org.  
 

Dube Lecture: St. Thomas More College hosts historian Dr. Massimo Faggioli of Villanova 

University for ‘Paths toward reform: an historical perspective on the abuse crisis’ at 7 p.m., 

Thursday, Feb. 13 in the Fr. O’Donnell Auditorium at STM (1437 College Drive). Reception 

to follow. 
 

Inspire YXE Ecumenical Youth Conference will be held March 6-7 at Elim Church, 

419 Slimmon Road, Saskatoon. Inspire YXE is a free event for youth12-19 years to be 

inspired to overcome struggle and to influence the world. Find details on the website: 

www.inspireyxe.com.  
 

 
 
 

 
 

Donations for Prison Ministry - As part of an ongoing project to help fathers in prison improve 

parenting skills and stay connected to their families, the Office of Restorative Ministry in the Diocese 

of Saskatoon is participating in a project to video record men at the Saskatoon Correctional Centre 

reading bedtime stories to send to their children. The office is seeking donations of new children’s 

books (short) and new pajamas (from 3-6 months to size 12, for boys and girls), to accompany the 

recorded bedtime stories. Children’s backpacks are also needed to put everything in for delivery to 

the children. Drop off donations at the Catholic Pastoral Centre, 2nd floor of the Cathedral of the 

Holy Family (123 Nelson Road, Saskatoon),9 a.m. to noon and 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. weekdays, or 

contact Dianne Anderson (306) 659-5845 for more information. 
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